
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\073 Bistro operating days extended to include weekends.docx 

 
 
Circular 073-2024 
 

05 September 2024 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
BISTRO OPERATING DAYS EXTENDED TO WEEKENDS: 
 
 
Effective from 1 September 2024 the Bistro operating days have been extended to include Saturdays 
and Sundays from 08:00 – 17:00.   
 
This is part of a three-month trial we are running to see if there is enough take up to make weekend 
operations viable. 
 
Please find attached the weekend menu which has different offering on it to the midweek menu.  We 
hope that this offering will appeal to residents and that it will encourage you to support the Bistro on 
weekends. 
 
Due to the number of requests, we received, we also added Milkshakes to the menu (available on all 
days). 
 
Please note that with our Family Festival taking place on Saturday 14 September 2024 – this menu will 
not be available as we will have a festival menu running for the entire day.  We hope that you will support 
the Family Festival as well and invite your family and friends to come and join you. 
 
Regards 
  

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


